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Lid Creek Road on Flathead National Forest Closed for Two Weeks 

 

 

The Lid Creek Road, Forest Road #2817, on the Flathead National Forest, will be 

closed beginning Monday, August 20 for approximately two weeks for a culvert 

replacement.   The Lid Creek Road will be closed at its junction with the Clayton 

Creek Road, Forest Road #1633.  These roads are located on the west side of the 

Hungry Horse Reservoir.   

 

For more information, please contact the Hungry Horse Glacier View District at 

387-3800.   
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